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 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES / AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  
 
Please find detailed below the Extra Curricular Activities we are offering for the Summer Term.   

 
To secure a place in each club you will need to log on to your Arbor account and pay in advance for your child’s place.  If 
payment is not made your place cannot be confirmed.   
 
Places are available on a first come first served basis and once the maximum pupil number has been reached you will no longer 
be able to register.  In the past we have had many pupils sign up for clubs and then drop out at the beginning of each term.  This 
new system will enable us to better prepare and only run clubs that are cost effective.  The closing date to book each club will be 
Monday 18th March.  Bookings will be accepted after this date if there are spaces left on a club.  However, if we have insufficient 
numbers on Monday 18th March we may have to cancel the club.  We will of course refund you immediately. 

 
The After School Clubs will run from Monday 22nd April to Friday 5th July (10 weeks inclusive) 

 
Club Day Years Teacher/Coach Time Cost 

Gardening Monday AM 3,4,5 & 6 Ms Brannigan 8.00 to 8.40am £25 

Athletics  Wednesday 4,5 & 6 Ms Alder 3.10 to 4.00pm £30 

Art Wednesday R, 1 & 2 Miss McNulty 3.00 to 4.00pm £30 

Choir Wednesday 3,4,5 & 6  Miss Reed & Mrs Haden 3.10 to 4.00pm £30 

Fencing** Thursday AM 1,2,3,4,5&6 Little Musketeers 8.00 to 8.45pm £72 

Drama Thursday 3,4,5 & 6 Miss Muller 3.10 to 4.00pm £30 

Multi Sports Thursday R,1 & 2 Miss Davis 3.00 to 4.00pm £30 

Football Club Friday Invitation Mr Bourke 3.10 to 4.10pm £10 

 
**Fencing Club – please book using the following link: https://bookings.littlemusketeers.com/  (see attached 
flyer) 

 
Payment for clubs is non-refundable regardless of whether the club is cancelled due to inclement weather or your child is absent 
due to illness.    
 
Any child who enrols in a club is expected to make the commitment to attend each week for the whole term.  Children who are 
participating in sports clubs will need to have their school PE kit and will be expected to change back into uniform before leaving 
the school.  Please note that if siblings are not attending a club, they must be collected as normal at 3.00pm (R and KS1) and 
3.10pm (KS2) or you are welcome to use the Funtastic Kidz After School Club.  Please ensure that you and your child know which 
club and on what day they are attending as we will be unable to pass on messages regarding clubs. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Funmi Alder 
Headteacher 


